
 
 
 

Comments received via http://www.seattle.gov/municipaljail/questions.htm 
for December 31, 2008 
 
Name: David Grant 
City: Bellevue 
New jail should be mulitiple stories, not a single level. 
 
Name: John Knapp 
City: Seattle 
Seattle Neighborhood: Queen Anne 
Please do not choose the Interbay site.  It is literally one block from a neighborhood full of 
families.  I am very concerned about the safety of my toddler son if people who have been 
released from the jail start wandering up the hill and around the neighborhood.  Thanks. 
 
Name: Scott Smith 
City: Bellevue 
I haven't been actively involved in watching this issue until I saw it on your site this morning.  I 
generally am not a fan of putting the jail in the middle of downtown Bellevue.  While I can 
appreciate the convenience and benefit of being near City Hall, I think it has an overall negative 
impact on our city.   Bellevue has done a great job of building an image as a sought after small 
city to live and work in and I feel we've been very focused on maintaining that image.  Having 
the jail right off the main corridor where people enter our city, would change that image.  
 
I believe there are likely other areas that may not be as convenient but would make more sense: 
- Bel-Red corridor 
- Area just north of Factoria and I-90 (don't know the name) 
- Eastgate 
 
I'm sure there are others, but these come to mind first. 
 
thx 
--Scott 


